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What’s on Next Week…. 
Monday 1st May –  
School Closed 
Tuesday 2nd May –  
Swimming P5&7 
Piano 
Cricket P6-7 3:15-4pm 
Kids Club 2-5pm 
Wednesday 3rd May –  
Kids Club – 2-5pm  
Thursday 4th May–  
Flute  
Football Club P4&5 3:15-
4pm 
Kids Club 2-5pm 
Friday 5th May 
King’s Coronation Buffet 
Monday 8th May 
School Closed  

May Closures 
Reminder that there are 

three bank holidays in May – 
1st, 8th and 29th. The school is 
also closed on the 18th May 

due to local council elections.  
 
   

Dinner –  
Week 3 

 

King’s Coronation Buffet 
On Friday 5th May we will be celebrating 

the King’s Coronation. It will be non-
uniform; can you wear something regal? 

We will have a garden party and Mrs 
Quigg will be serving a buffet lunch.  

Festival Fun 
It has been great to see the excitement and joy that our 
pupils are getting out of the festival. They have all been 

amazing. A huge thankyou to the very talented Mrs 
Murphy, Mrs Doey and Mrs F for all their work in preparing 

the children.  
#inspiring 

The Gorran Chicks 
We have four new feathery friends in school. They’ve had a 

great week and the children are enjoying looking after 
them and watching them grow.  

Spring Concert  
Monday 15th May @ 10am.  

Main Street Presbyterian, Garvgh 
Our children will get to perform their festival pieces one more time at our 
Spring Concert. This is primarily for our friends in Garvagh Fold and Trinity 
house, but is open to any grandparents, mums and dads etc. who are able 
to come along. Why not enjoy a cup of tea beforehand in Café Link from 

9am.  
There will be a collection in aid of our chosen charity Stand by Me. 

Stars of the Week  
P1/2- Bobby-John for super sentence 

writing. Lauren for fantastic work on 3D 
shapes. 

 
P3/4- Emily H for great work on addition. 

James R for fantastic story writing. 
 

P5/6- Lucie & Noah for super reading. 
 

P7- Thomas for brilliant work on key words. 
Sophia for working at her very best at all 

times. 

Bluebell Festival 
Our children, along with the help of resident artist Mrs Reid, have 

produced some wonderful Bluebell Artwork. These will be displayed in the 
forest on Monday 8th May. Why not call in between 11am and 1pm and see 

their fabulous work. Follow the signs from the main car park. PTA AGM 
PTA are holding an AGM on Tuesday 2nd 

May @ 7pm.  
Everyone is welcome.  

   


